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For the sake of the dogs please expose and stop the commercially focused puppy farmers who do 
not care about the welfare of the dogs Please shore up laws to remove them. Registered breeders 
are the answer not the problem and you are encouraged to work with Dogs NSW to achieve the 
same goal. the safety and health of our dogs. 


